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LNTM No 11/17

Mooring Works in Loch Long

1. Mariners are advised that GSS Workboat "Megan M" will be carrying out Mooring Works in Loch Long in the
Vicinity of Position 56 04.170N 4’ 52.489W.

2. This work will take place between Monday 13th and Thursday 16th March 2017.

2. During this time Mariners should navigate this area with caution.

2. Further Information can be obtained from QHM Harbour Control on VHF CH73 or 01436 674321 EXT 3555/4005.
4. Next CWM 12/17
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